

MINUTES OF IOA MEETING, SUNDAY 8TH JUNE 2014

Attendees:

Sarah Ní Ruairc (Treasurer),
Mary O'Connell (Chairperson),
Fergal Buckley (Fixtures Secretary),
Mike Long (Junior Representative),
Andrew Cox (Development Officer),
Chris Slattery (Mapping Registrar),
Harold White (Technical Standards),
Minute Secretary: Aine Joyce

Apologies:

Finn van Gelderen (Communications Officer),
Darren Burke (High Performance),

Agenda

1. Minutes of last meeting,
2. Matters arising from previous minutes (brief)
3. Officer Updates (brief)
4. Mid Year Review
5. AOB

The meeting began at 20.35

The Chairperson welcomed all to the meeting.

The Minutes of the 26th April 2014 meeting were circulated by email. They were approved by the meeting.

MATTERS ARISING

There were no matters arising, minutes were approved

OFFICER UPDATES

Only significant updates for this meeting

Next year's fixtures are being received and processed by the Fixtures Officer

The Controller of Technical Standards (Harold) would like to hold a major events conference in autumn,

After a brief discussion of dates the following was pencilled in:

- Computers in Orienteering meeting for early November
- Major Events conference/workshop for early October

MID YEAR REVIEW OPERATION PLAN UPDATES

Aine would like to receive them sooner rather than later in whatever format suits, as she is will be away for 2 weeks before then.

AOB

MAPPING REGISTER:

Chris has sent out an email with the Maps for the Dublin clubs, if the committee are happy with this, then a letter will be sent to each Dublin Club with this information. The committee have 7 days to reply to Chris with any comments.

It is hoped these letters can be sent out week beginning June 16th.

GRAHAM GRISWOOD VISIT

A visit by Graham Griswood is being arranged. There was some discussion about the cost and budgeting of such.

REGIONAL DEVELOPMENT AND TRAINING,

Munster have 2 training weekends scheduled, one by WATO and one by KERRYO
Mike will email Gerry Cunningham.

IOA PAYMENTS

Sarah will have a look at online payments option as a replacement for chequebooks.

WEGO MAPPING GRANT

Chris will look at last emails on this issue

CHANGE IN WORDING FOR CONTROLLERS

AJ to contact Harold re wording of Controllers for next meeting.

End of meeting 21.25